
Proposed Letter of Support 

 

The City Commission of Gladstone has received a request to review the Section 18 Demo/ 

Disposition for the Gladstone Housing Commission’s 50-unit Fairview Manor building, located at 

415 South 4th Street, Gladstone, MI 49837.  

The Housing Commission has supplied the City Commission with the Physical Needs Assessment 

prepared by Architects Group Limited and the structural report prepared by U.P. Engineers & 

Architects, along with other documents. 

After meeting with the Housing Commission Board  and reviewing these documents. We feel it 

is best to allow the appointed Gladstone Housing Commission board to make the determination 

on the Section 18 Demo/ Disposition of the property. We would support the decision made by 

the Housing Commission board members. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


